
 
From: Joann Thompson [mailto:jthompson@ibervillebank.com]  
Sent: Friday, March 06, 2009 5:49 PM 
To: Comments 
Subject: SPECIAL ASSEESSMENT FOR FDIC 
 
I think it is unfair to pass this on the smaller banks that have done right. 
I know times are rough and as usual the people who work hard and pay their taxes always have 
to pay for the people who live beyond their means. 
  
I think it is time for the people who made the mistakes to pay for them. 
  
NOT THE HARD WORKING PEOPLE!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!                             
   
  
JO ANN THOMPSON 
Head Teller/Branch Coordinator 
Main Office/225-687-2091 ext 6015 
jthompson@ibervillebank.com 
  


